From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 01 April 2022 15:39:09

Dear Sirs,

| am writing to request a re-examination of the Development Consent Order for the Stonehenge
scheme. This is because the National Highways has not: made any changes to the Scheme to
take the World Heritage Committee Decision 2021 into account;

The impact of the western cutting was found by the Secretary of State to be ‘significantly
adverse’; fully considered alternative routes which would be significantly less damaging to the
World Heritage Site or explored alternatives to hard engineering.

Since the examination closed the Environment Act 2021 sets out new ambitions around nature
recovery, and more importantly there is an urgent need to reduce climate change emissions with
the Government undertaking to reach its targets. This Scheme is detrimental to those
Governmental aims.

| therefore ask you to undertake a re-examination of the Development Consent Order BEFORE
the Secretary of State re-determines an application for a DCO for the exact same road scheme.

Yours faithfully,
Elizabeth Hart






